


at least until there can be a Master tree plan in place with community input.  The question that
must be asked is what would it take to keep these trees.  We’ve already removed so many on
this block, perhaps we should focus on using resources to keep the trees.

Also, I would note that tonight is back to school night for myself and many of my neighbors
who wanted to attend tonights meeting.  The notice was just put up two weeks ago so I
would also request, out of courtesy to the community who cares, that any vote for these
trees be postponed so that folks can hear tonight’s report (recorded) and give informed input
at the next meeting.




